
 

 

 
 
 
CBOE Regulatory Circular RG14-166  
 

Date:  November 21, 2014 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development and Systems Divisions  
RE:  Quoting Bandwidth Increase  
 

Effective December 1, 2014, CBOE will increase the quoting bandwidth allowance for all CBOE Market 
Maker Trading Permits, and for all Quoting and Order Entry Bandwidth Packets, by 10%.  This change 
does not impact order entry bandwidth allowances on CBOE Market Maker Trading Permits, Floor 
Broker Trading Permits, or Electronic Access Permits, nor does it impact order entry bandwidth 
allowances on Quoting and Order Entry Bandwidth Packets or Order Entry Bandwidth Packets. 

The CBOE System will update the quoting bandwidth in the CBOE Command System following the close 
of business on Friday, November, 28, 2014.  Additionally, the MPPI system that allows Trading Permit 
Holders to modify their bandwidth and appointments will be unavailable from Friday, November 28, at 
12:15 pm CT until Sunday November 30, at 7:00 am CT due to systems upgrades. 

 

Additional Information: 

Please contact the CBOE Help Desk at helpdesk@cboe.com/866-728-2263 or the API Group at 
api@cboe.com/312-786-7300 for additional information. 
 
 


